
 

 

Services at Hawke’s Bay Hospital 
have been significantly reduced. 

 

 

Members of the NZ Resident Doctors Association 
(house officers, registrars, junior doctors) 

are taking strike action from  

7am 15 January until 
7am 17 January 

 
 

Essential hospital services including the Emergency 
Department, Intensive Care Unit, SCBU, acute medical 
services, dialysis and maternity care are available. 
 
If it is not urgent or an emergency you should phone 
or visit your family doctor/GP or medical centre.  
 
If you are unsure about your outpatient clinic 
appointment or elective surgery booking – please 
phone 06 8788109 

 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience or delay, however, our 
first concern is to make sure our patients are safe and well 
cared for. 
 

Colin Hutchison 
Executive Director Provider Services 
Hawke’s Bay District Health Board 


